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Yesterday at 7:57am - @

On this rainy MN day | thought we needed a little sunshine. This photo
was sent to us from the Detroit Area Woodturners. Their Turn-A-Thon was
held on June 9th. They partnered with the Central Oklahoma Woodturners
and put together the program “Tops For Tots". Great fun, thank you for
sharing, we will put more details in the next Keep Turning with AAW.
Thanks to Paul Neuburger and Sarah Mantooth.
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